
Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely summer break! 

We are so excited for this coming year and know that all the children 

are going to have so much fun with their learning. 

 

Don’t Forget! 
Please ensure that 
your child has a 

named water bottle  
in school. 

 

Please make sure that 
ALL your child’s     

PE Afternoon 

Please make sure that earrings are not 

worn on Wednesdays or you cover them 

with tape. 

Also please ensure your child is wearing 

the correct PE kit.  This is a school jumper/ 

cardigan with black shorts or jogging  

Reading  

Please could you  

encourage your child to 

read 5 times a week.  This 

will help with their writing. 

Please look at your child’s 

target in their reading  

record. 

Stone St. Mary’s Christian Values.  

Over arching the year is “Love”  

In term 1 we are focussing on Com-

If there are any queries then please don’t hesitate to email us or speak to a member of staff on the door. 

Here’s to a fabulous school year! 

Year 3 Team 

TA’s  - Mrs Willcox, Miss Rance, Mr Farris 

Mrs Milne Foxes (milnem@stone.kent.sch.uk) 

Miss Robson Meerkats (robsonh@stone.kent.sch.uk) (fenged@stone.kent.sch.uk) 

Mrs Thajeeban Otters (thajeebann@stone.kent.sch.uk) 

This term our topic is our local environment.  If you have 

any fascinating stories from Stone’s past then we would 

love to hear from you.  Please speak to your child’s class 

teacher. 

Please see our termly mind map on the school website or 

google classroom for an overview of our learning! 

Important dates for the diary  

 

13.9.23 Meet the teacher 

16.9.23 Clubs start 

27.9.23 Inflatable fun afternoon 

3.10.23 Poetry day 

10.10.23 Mental health awareness - hello yellow 

11.10.23 Individual photographs 

16.10.23 Foxes class worship 

18.10.23 Wear red day - show racism the red card 

21.10.24 Harvest festival 
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